
 
 

 
From: Rick Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2009 1:59 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WGOX 
 
Please dismiss BSTA-20090218AET and change BSTA-20090324ADO to digital with a stringent 
mask filter.  
  
Rick Goetz 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
(615) 826-0792 
  


